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 MITS NCC conducted an awareness programme on “Career Opportunities for Technical Graduates in Armed 

Forces”. Lt.Col.Kailash Chandra, Officer Commanding, 35-Andhra Battalion, Chittoor was invited as Chief 

Guest and was received with the Guard-of-Honour by NCC Cadets.  

During his address, the Chief Guest enlightened the cadets on the NCC Special Entry Scheme into Armed 

Forces as an Officers, interviews and selection process in various fields like SSC, SSB, EME etc.  
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